

Richard L. McCormick, President

April 25, 2012

Mr. Morton A. Klein
National President
Dr. Michael Goldblatt
Chairman of the Board
Susan B. Tuchman, Esq.
Director, Center for Law and Justice
Zionist Organization of America
Jacob and Libbey Goodman ZOA House
4 East 34th Street
New York, NY 10016

Dear Mr. Klein, Dr. Goldblatt, and Ms. Tuchman:

I have received your letter of April 12, 2012, regarding the article in the student publication, The Medium, which was falsely attributed to Aaron Marcus. Thank you for your kind words regarding my statement of April 6, 2012, condemning the Medium's actions.

Please note that the First Amendment limits the ability of Rutgers, as a public institution, to discipline students and student organizations based on the content of articles published in student publications, even when such articles are distasteful and offensive. That being said, I will take the suggestions outlined in your letter under consideration as the university addresses this situation.

Thank you for expressing your concern.

Richard L. McCornicle

Richard L. McCormick